
CHQ Community Quilts 2015 
 

Let’s think of all the good we (as members of CHQ) do by contributing quilts to 
our community. What a great opportunity it is to serve in the community. 

As chairman of the community quilt committee this past year, I was very pleased with what we 
were able to accomplish. My goal, for this year, is to exceed the goal we met last year. In order 
to do that, each one of you need to participate in the quilt making process. The more people 
we have participating, the more quilts we will have to share throughout the community. There 
will not be a quilt monitor, checking who does or does not participate. But, we encourage you 
to sign our roll each time you participate. Each time you sign, you will be entered in a drawing 
to be held at the end of the year. Maybe you will win a prize for your efforts. 

There are several ways to participate. 

 Take a kit and sew a quilt top together. 

 Quilt or tie a quilt someone else has sewn. 

 Put a binding on a quilt. 

 Completely make a quilt (Using CHQ supplies and fabric). 

 Completely make a quilt (Using your own fabric and supplies) and donate it to the 
project. 

 Donate fabric and/or batting to be used by others. Any fabric size is welcome, but larger 
pieces for the back of quilts are especially appreciated. 

 Participate in any community quilt workshop we have. 

 Do a combination of any or all the above.  

 Create your own way to contribute. 

Most exchanges of quilts and fabric are done at the monthly meetings. Other arrangements can 
be made by contacting the chairman. 

Linus quilts need to be made from 100% cotton fabric. All others, we would like them to be 
100% cotton, but, we have had other fabric donated to us.  We use what has been donated, up 
to a certain point. 

Appropriate quilt sizes: 

 Linus quilts ...........Small baby size to twin size 

 General quilts .......Crib to twin size.  Largest being 55”- 65” wide and 75”- 90” long. 

 Lap quilts ..............36” wide and 36”- 48” long.  (We will donate to the V.A. this year and  
 these quilts will be used by persons in wheelchairs.) 

 

Thank you so much for all your help in the past. 
 

 Community Quilt Chairman: Carole Gardner ....................................634-9346 
 Co-chairman: Daenette More ....................................632-1395 


